NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Senator DeFrancisco Celebrates Fall Concert Series at Liverpool

Library

JOHN A. DEFRANCISCO  September 17, 2013

On August 15, 2013, State Senator John A. DeFrancisco helped celebrate the first of three fall

concerts, held at Liverpool Library. Senator DeFrancisco secured a state grant for the library,
which allowed for the concert series. The second concert is scheduled to be held on Sunday,
October 20, 2013, at 2:00 pm. The third concert is scheduled to be held on Sunday, November

17,2013, at 2:00 pm. Both concerts are free to the public.



